

# Tech 2021-08-31 Meeting notes

## Date

31 Aug 2021, 8.30AM PT / 3.30PM UTC / 9.00PM IST

Meeting Link: <https://zoom.us/j/97797520627?pwd=V2RiYzVXMg95eFh6VFpmZDNEOUc3Zz09>

## Attendees

<a href="#">Bruce Potter</a>	<a href="#">John Easterday</a>	<a href="#">John Kuriakose</a>
<a href="#">Randall F Templeton</a>	<a href="#">Prateek Chandrakar</a>	<a href="#">Tushar Behera</a>
<a href="#">Vasavi Vasudevan</a>	<a href="#">Sven Uthe</a>	

## Goals

- Integration issues with FDO 1.0
- Plan for FDO 1.1
- Improving community engagement

## Discussion items

SI No	Item	Notes
1	Review of Action items	
2	Integration issues with FDO 1.0	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• FDO 1.0 release is available at <a href="https://github.com/secure-device-onboard/release-fidoiot/releases/tag/v1.0.0">https://github.com/secure-device-onboard/release-fidoiot/releases/tag/v1.0.0</a></li><li>• <a href="#">Sven Uthe</a> Would create an issue for file_desc for fdo_sys module and raise PR for fixing this in FDO implementation.</li><li>• <a href="#">Sven Uthe</a> Would be looking into FDO owner implementation to check truncating issue.</li><li>• <a href="#">John Kuriakose</a> and Randy would be working on Keep-Alive ServiceInfo message definition.</li><li>• The test module is provided as an example to validate isMoreServiceInfo flag behavior.</li></ul>
3	Features for FDO 1.1	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Planned<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ FDO Interop Hackathon fixes</li><li>◦ Implementation of spec errata</li><li>◦ fdo_sys: Implementation of "Keep-Alive" / progress status update</li></ul></li><li>• Good to have<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Build changes for supporting generic ARM platform (RPI-3)</li></ul></li></ul>
4	Steps to improve community engagement	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Wiki page for Tech Sub-committee: <a href="https://wiki.lfedge.org/display/SDO/Tech+Subcommittee">https://wiki.lfedge.org/display/SDO/Tech+Subcommittee</a></li><li>• Slack channel for Tech Sub-committee: #sdo-tech on <a href="https://slack.lfedge.org/">https://slack.lfedge.org/</a></li></ul>

## Action items

- ☒ Tushar to include "Integration Issues" as an agenda item for subsequent meetings.
- ☐ Tushar to provide information about FIDO Alliance Hackathon (to sort out inter operability issues)